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(h) TAXI FARES (AN6-2017) 
 
It is reported that the annual exercise using the agreed formula comprising transport indices of the 
Retail Price Index was again in the negative due in the main to reduced fuel costs. 
 
This was discussed with the Taxi Trade at the Taxi Liaison Group and the recommendation is that 
there be no increase in fares for the period April 2017 to March 2018. 
 


